Park View Parent Pawtnership

New Road o
Halpuay R
C ¢ 4
G72 7PU Pankl/iew

Halloween Disco — Wednesday 24 October 2018

Park View Halloween discos will be held on Wednesday 24 October 2018. Due
to the current number of pupils in each year, the following times have been
agreed:

P1-P2: 5pm until 6pm
P3-P4: 6.15pm until 7.15pm
P5-P7:7.30pm until 8.30pm

There will be a DJ playing music and running games and each child will receive a
goodie bag. The cost of this event will be £2.00 per child (payment on arrival —
no need to send money in prior to the event).

All children are welcome to dress up, but we would kindly ask that they do not
bring any “props” with them.

If you wish your child/children to attend, please fill in the slip below and send it
in to school —the response will help us to plan for final numbers.

We are looking for parent helpers for each disco — if you are able to help please
indicate this on the slip below. Support for the event is very much appreciated.

Please remember you can email us with any queries - PVPP2015@gmail.com.

Best wishes,
Park View Parent Partnership

| would like my child/children to attend the Halloween disco.

Child/children's name(s)

Class(es)

| am able to help with this event: Yes D No D
If yes, | can help at: P1-P2 | | P3-P4 [ | P5-P7| |

Name (if able to help)
Phone
Email




